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Dear Council of the isles of Scilly

We strongly object to the suggestion of allowing takeaway vans to be parked on Holgate’s 
Green.
It is a lovely spot for people to sit and enjoy the view of the harbour, and for community events.
Holgate’s Green is uniquely placed to enjoy a tranquil moment without the distractions of
everyday noise and disruption.
Our Islands are being steadily ruined by people trying to make them like the mainland.

Our objections also include:
noise pollution from the electricity generator;
close proximity to residential properties;
loss of recreational amenity;
smell;
large gathering of crowds at the busiest periods;
litter control and management places a heavy burden on local ratepayers;
Unrestricted and uncontrolled opening times in the rush to maximise profits will further impact
this unique green space.

Takeaway vans have their place but it is NOT Holgate’s Green.
Please do not allow this to happen I have lived here all my life and do not want the islands
turned into somewhere like Blackpool.

Yours Sincerely.

Jean and John Goody
Penrose
9 Garrison Lane
Tr21 0JD
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